
 

 

February 22, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I am writing to you today to inform you that we will remain in a COVID Outbreak status.  As a 

result of yesterday’s resident testing, we were unfortunate to identify more positive residents.  

We will be testing staff today.  The positive residents are isolated to one hallway of the affected 

unit.  We are rounding regularly on the floor with the positive residents to ensure all staff are 

taking the necessary precautions.  I want you to know we have been successfully administering 

monoclonal antibody treatments to our residents.    

It is becoming near impossible to identify how the virus is being introduced to our facility.  We 

have new residents every week along with regular visitors and staff who all could be a source of 

infection.  I urge you to be sure you are wearing your face masks appropriately while in the ECF 

and washing your hands and using hand sanitizer before and after your visit.  We are continuing 

to test all visitors as well.   

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


